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FROM THE HELM

We did it!  We 
had a fantastic 
year and broke 
our fundraising 
goals at the 
annual Cocktail 
Party & Auction, 
raising over 
$67,000.  Your 
very generous 

contributions are already being put 
to great use to enhance our students’ 
educational experience at the South 
Country School District.  Please 
see a listing of past grants in this 
Appeal Newsletter, enabled by your 
continued support of the South 
Country Education Foundation.

The annual Cocktail Party & 
Auction is our primary fundraising 
event and this Appeal Newsletter is 
yet another way for you to donate 
to the SCEF so we can expand our 
programs and grants to the SCCSD.  
Please support us by using the 
back page donation form to send 
in an end of year contribution.  We 
provide two grant cycles each year 
and would like to truly reach further 
to provide opportunities for our 
students and our community.  With 
your support and help that will be 
possible.

We have added three new board 
members to the SCEF in 2017 and 
they, along with our existing board 
members, join me in thanking each 
of you for your continued support, 
year after year.  Your contribution 
to the SCEF has fueled over $58,000 
of grants to teachers, students and 
community groups during the past 
year.  I also thank the SCEF Board 
members, Robin, Andrea, Diane, 
Nancy, Susan, Geof, Nicole, Sue, 
Pam, Meg, Donna and Alison for 
being strong community leaders 
who volunteer in so many ways to 
enhance the SCEF. A special thanks 
to SCCSD teachers, Suzette Fandale, 
James Uzi and Barbara Gallagher for 
their extra efforts with this years 
event.

This years’ SCEF annual auction 
and cocktail party was spectacular.  
We had the largest and strongest 
community outcome, ever.  We thank 
those who attended this year as it 
was a wonderful fundraising event 
and fun was had by all.  We also 
thank all of our many silent auction 
donators as each donation fuels our 
fundraising effort.   The Live & VIP 
auction hit the ball out of the park 
this year.  Thank you to our VIP 
Item donations from, Ronnie O’Neill, 
Barbara & Edward Knowles, Larry 
Wolhandler, Docent Harold Snedoof, 
Bartolome + Chey, Jim Vaughan and 
our Live item donations from Philip 
Johnson, Pamela Lerner, Kreb Cycle, 
Chachama Grill, Kate Bachner & 
Eric Marklein, Cathy & Tom Cullen 
and AJ SPA (the Fassman family.)  
This event brings our community 
together and in 2018 we are 
celebrating our 20th event and invite 
you each to join us, you won’t want 
to miss it.

SCEF grants enabled by you have 
supported students in the areas of 
Physical Education, the Arts, Music, 
Entrepreneurialism, Oceanography, 
Culinary, Future Business Leaders 
of America, Ecology, Community 
Life Skills, 3D Design and Printing, 
Woodworking and Forensic 
Archaeology.  Your support of the 
SCEF enables our students to gain 
exposure to areas such as these  
and many others.  Please visit  
www.scefonline.net to see a full list of 
the grants which you have enabled.

Please help us to grow our capability 
to expand grants to the SCCSD.  The 
back page of this newsletter provides 
an opportunity for you to contribute 
to the SCEF in your year-end giving.  
We hope and ask that you take 
advantage of this opportunity to 
contribute to the SCEF, once again, 
as, “To the world, you may be one 
person, but to one person, you may be 
the world (unknown author).” 

We wish you a joyous Holiday 
Season and a wonderful New Year.  

  – Frank Lento

SCEF BOARD MEMBER TO 
RETIRE IN FEBRUARY
Geof Marschall, a SCEF Board member for the past 9 
years, is serving his last term which ends in February 
2018.  Geof has been instrumental as a board member 
and a great asset to the SCEF annual auction event.  He 
prepped, cleaned, painted, restored and set-up many 
auction items over the years and, according to Frank 
Lento, board president, “has truly made a great impact” 
on the work and mission of the SCEF.  

In addition, Geof, a graduate of the school district and 
lifetime area resident, has served on the grant review 
committee for several years.

 SCEF Board members are responsible for running the 
organization with support from the Community Advi-
sory Council.  The board does all of the work related to 
fund raising, grant review and approval, social media 
content, Newsletters (such as this one) and much more.  
Members are all volunteers and each brings a set of 
skills with dedication to the SCEF. 

During his tenure on the board Geof has greatly 
contributed to the needs of the annual auction, (even 
tending bar for years), getting donations, permits, bar 
oversight and auction item inspection.  On the Grant 
Review Committee, his insights have been invaluable. 

“Thank you Geof for 9 years of dedicated and loyal service 
and for bringing your friendship and spirit to our board.  
We miss you already,” said Mr. Lento.
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SCEF WELCOMES NEW AND 
RETURNING BOARD MEMBERS

The SCEF Board welcomes two 
new and one returning Board 
members.  

We welcome Pamela Lerner to 
the SCEF Board of Directors.  She 
served on our Auction committee 
since 2009.  Pamela is the owner 
of Pamela Lerner Home and 
Design in Bellport and lives with 

her husband, Tom in Brookhaven Hamlet.  Pamela has always 
been an asset to our organization and we look forward to 
working with her.

We are very pleased to have Meaghan Shannon join our 
board.  Meaghan is the owner of Get Up Stand Up New York, 
a vibrant, active business that encompasses paddle boarding 
and exercise throughout the year. She has donated the 
proceeds from the Paddle to the Point Race to the SCEF for 
the past three years. Welcome Meaghan!

We also welcome Donna Esp’s return to our board.  She 
previously served on the Board of Directors for nine years, 
continued to help during her year hiatus and will resume 
her active devotion to the Foundation with her energy and 
enthusiasm.  She has been a Bellport resident for 43 years and 
both of her daughters attended and graduated from the South 
Country School District.  Donna looks forward to once again, 
serving the children of our district.

GET UP STAND UP 
AGAIN DONATES 
TO SCEF
We are very grateful to Meaghan 
Shannon of Get Up Stand Up NY.  
This is the third year that she has 
donated the proceeds from the 
Paddle to the Point Race to the 

SCEF.  This year totaled over $2,800!  Thanks to Meaghan, 
the event volunteers and her team.

SCEF FUNDS LIBRARY EVENT IN 
STOP ANIMATION
Stop motion and flip animation were among the topics 
discussed and explored by students in grades one through 
five who participated in the South Country Library program 
titled “S.T.E.A.M. Movie Stars.”  The program, funded by 
SCEF, attracted young people with creative minds who 
wanted to create a short video.

The children used LEGO pieces and mini-figures to set up a 
story scene and then started experimenting.  Along the way, 
they learned how to delete a frame, slow down a frame and 
more as their technical and creative skills emerged.

The iPads and tripods purchased for the program will be used 
for future ventures at the library for many years to come.

LESSONS IN 
PIZZA
More than 100 Kindergarten 
students from Kreamer Street 
walked to Main Street for 
lessons in measurement, 
mixing ingredients and 
fashioning and baking a 
pizza. The lessons came to 
life at Café Castello under the 
tutelage of Chef Nick.

As part of their adventure, 
they wrote a story and 

drew accompanying pictures which are included in this 
issue.  Congratulations to the students and teachers Deirdre 
Wittmann and Sue Mineo for a great learning event.

LOTS GOING ON  
DOWN ON THE FARM
The Kindergarten students of Kreamer Street Elementary 
School participated in “Farm Exploration: How does a Farm 
Work.”  This amazing trip gave the students the opportunity 
to explore the sights and sounds of the farm.  They were 
amazed at the “hands-on” experience they had.  Students 
drew from information, learned from literature and class 
lessons, to explore real life at a working farm.

They really enjoyed feeding goats and chickens.  They 
also learned about how farmers plant.  Students were very 
excited to see and hold baby animals and now have a better 
appreciation for caring for animals and farming.  

INSPIRATION FOR  
8TH GRADE ARTISTS

Mr. Dan Kudreyko, 
a Middle School art 
teacher, was awarded 
a grant for  a visit to 
a ceramic studio to 
inspire his students. 
It worked.

The day long trip 
included instruction 

from an accomplished potter, spinning wheels to create clay 
objects such as platters and bowls.  The kids loved it and 
really benefited from the experience.  This field trip helped to 
pave the way for future ceramic students within our district.



EARBUDS ARE A HIT!     
         

SCEF 19th Annual Auction and Cocktail Party

ANNUAL AUCTION 
The 19th Annual Auction & Cocktail Party 
was held on July 8th at the beautiful bay 
front home of Chantal and Richard Berman.  
This summer’s event cultivated more support 
than ever before and we would like to extend 
our thanks to everyone who attended, 
making it our largest event to date.  

We raised more than $67,000 and these 
funds empower grants, to enhance the 
educational experience of our students in 
the South Country School District.  Grant 
summaries included in this newsletter are 
just a sample of the incredible impact your 
donation makes in our students’ lives.

Bellport and surrounding area merchants 
showed overwhelming support for the SCEF 
through donations of food, drinks and 
fabulous auction items.  Many of our donors 
also attend the party, and their generosity 
allows this community event to be a great 
success.  Likewise, we would like to extend 
our thanks to the many who volunteered 
their time and efforts which undoubtedly 
enabled the fantastic time, had by all.

Our success stands on the shoulders of 
Chantal and Richard Berman, who graciously 
supply a magnificent setting for one of the 
best parties of the summer,” said SCEF 
President Frank Lento.  Next year’s date is 
set for July 14, 2018.  



2018 SCEF SAVE 
THE DATE

We thank the community for its generous 
support of previous SCEF annual auctions 

and hope you will take notice below so as not 
to miss the 2018 Cocktail Partner & Auction:

20TH ANNUAL  
COCKTAIL PARTY AND AUCTION 

Saturday, July 14, 2018  
from 5pm to 7:30pm in Bellport

Please check our website,  

www.scefonline.org  
for up-to-date information

$13,147 FUNDS 13 GRANTS  
IN THE 2016/2017 SCEF WINTER GRANT CYCLE ……

With the grants awarded in the 2016/2017 SCEF Winter Grant Cycle, BHS 
students will be able to attend an international trade show, visit Sunken Forest, 
and utilize their business skills to comparison shop for items to be sold in the 
school store. Bellport Middle School students will be able to visit a Ceramic 
Studio, as well as one BMS student will participate in an independent harp 
study, with hopes to eventually enhance the Bellport Middle School band 
performances. Frank P. Long students will participate in team building games 
and activities, utilize flexible seating in their classrooms, enhance their reading 
skills with PlayAway audio books, and protect their hearing (and not disturb 
other students) with new ear buds to be used with their Google Chromebooks. 
The Elementary school students will have opportunities to learn to make pizza, 
create STEM centers in their classrooms, and enhance their reading abilities 
with new programs created in conjunction with the Brookhaven Free Library. 
In addition, grant money will be used at the South Country Library to provide 
a S.T.E.A.M. program for students interested in stop motion animation. All 
these efforts could only have come to fruition with the great support of the 
community.

BREAK OUT EDU  
T. Behl, T. Tietjen, L. Kleban, L. Nabi  |  Frank P. Long Intermediate School  
$556.00

Fourth and fifth grade teachers will use the game Break Out EDU to encourage 
collaborative thinking and problem solving. The grant will provide for the 
purchase of four game kits that students will use during their library period.

STEM EXPLORATION CENTERS  
N. Santaromita  |  Kreamer Street Elementary 
$700.00

A first grade teacher is requesting funds to establish STEM learning centers 
in her classroom. The classroom centers would consist of kits with supplies 
for the following topics: sinking or floating, house engineering and coaster 
construction. The kits include blocks, maps, dough, puzzles and more.

SCHOOL STORE FIELD TRIP  
K. Scotti  |  Bellport High School 
$619.38

This grant provides several field trips to BJ’s Warehouse for special education 
students to comparison shop and purchase items to sell in the high school’s 
School Store. The students now run the in-building store where they can obtain 
retail job training. The grant funds six trips.

FLEXIBLE SEATING SUPERSTARS 
N. Paolillo, T. Giresi, T. Gallina, M. Pettit, Laura Heaton 
Frank P. Long Intermediate School 
$1,999.76 

Alternative seating – such as wobble chairs, balance chairs, stools and stand up 
desks – can help some students focus and perform better. This grant funds the 
purchase of 15 chairs and four stand up desks to be used in Cluster A.

PLAYAWAY TECHNOLOGY: PORTABLE AUDIOBOOKS 
M. Pettit  |  Frank P. Long Intermediate School 
$1,000.00

This grant will provide funding for 25 portable audio book titles by PlayAway, 
a company that provides audio books in a unit the size of a deck of cards. The 
audio books permit students to listen to a story while reading along in a hard 
copy of the same book. This type of activity helps students – strong readers and 
struggling readers alike – to enjoy reading. Because of a previous SCEF grant 
for this classroom, existing wireless headphones can be used so that several 
students can participate simultaneously.

GO TO WWW.SCEFONLINE.ORG  
TO SEE ALL GRANTS AWARDED

WHAT WE DO
The South Country Education Foundation is an 
independent, nonprofit organization committed 
to improving educational opportunities for all 
students in the South Country School District by:

• Giving Education Grants  
(upwards of $60,000 for the past 12 
months)

• Supporting Our Cultural and Educational 
Committees:

• Becker/Gambles Music Fund, Martin 
Luther King Foundation  
and Students 4 Art

• Partnering  with the Boys and Girls Club 
and Knapp/Swezey Foundation for the 5th 
grade YMCA Swim Program

• Offering Professional Development Grants
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Dr. Amr Abdelaziz 
   and John Calcagno
Adventureland
Connie Adee
Adesa
John and Connie Albin
Lisa Anderson and Marc Rauch
Jack and Barbara Antos
Rita Auerbach 
Devin Aurichio 
Matilda and Worth Austin Jr.
Avino's Italian Table 
Victoria Azara 
Kate Bachner and Eric Marklein 
Katherine Bachner
Kate Baker
Bartolme and Chey Barden
Scott and Christine Barden
Debbie & Bob Barkley
Richard Barthelmess
Claudia and Mariapia Basilico 
Luisa and Alain Baume
Diane & Gary Bavosa
Ruth Becker 
Alex and John Beitel 
Marie Bellini 
Susan Belcher, Belle Shear
Bellport Stationary
Bellport Arts & Framing
Bellport Brookhaven 
   Historical Society 
Bellport Cold Beer and Soda
Bellport High School
Bellport High School ESL 
Bellport High School PTSA 
Bellport High School 
   Woodworkers
Bellport High School 
   Culinary Class
Bellport Jewelers
Bellport Middle School PTA 
Dr. Richard and Chantal Berman
Laurence and Valerie Berman
Donald Bernstein 
   and Jo Ellen Finkel
Herb and Frances Bernstein
Julia Binnington
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Binnington
Pat and John Bragoli 
Brick House Brewery
Bridgeport-Port Jefferson Ferry 
Nelson and MaryBeth Briggs 
Broadhollow Theater Company 
Broadway Arts Center 
Elena Brodie-Kusa
Brookhaven Elementary PTA  
Brookhaven Opticians 
Gary and Lynn Brown
Brown's Jeep Chrysler Dodge Ram
Nicole Brown
Andrea Brunton
Dana Buchman and Tom Farber
Alison Buck
Kathryn Buck and Steve Cannella
Helen Budny
Andrew Budris and Ellen Hoffman
Sally Budris 
Amanda Burden and Charlie Rose
Burger Shack 
Café Costello 
Café Gia
Ann Cameron and Rich Herrmann
Patrice Casanova 
Tom Cashin and Jay Johnson 
Virginia Reylek Cayey
Celadon Home Bouitique
Chachama Grill 
Dr. Robert and Judy Chernaik
Carol Chester
Mike and Michele Chiaramonte
Chris Calhoun Agency
Sara Cioffaletti 
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Cipp  Jr.
Ellen Clyne 

Peter Cisek
Jean Coakley
Michael Cohen 
Complete Rehab and Sport
Lisa Conk
Bill and Barbara Connolly
Art Cooley
Cradle of Aviation
Robert and Marguerite Crowley
Brian and Mary Jane Cullen
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Cullen
Crown Graphics
Gloria Cummings
Thomas and Lynn Curley
Susan and Leonard Daconto
Rich and Kathie Dallin
Kevin Dayton and Karen Jackson 
Deer Run Farms
Cecile Defforey
Lilliam DeGiacomo
Kathy and Charles Dennis 
John Dietz
Del Fuego Restaurant
Starr DeNicola
Frank DeRosa and Susan Beckett
Annalies Derouch 
Kathy and Dennis Desmond
Rocco DeVito 
Lisa DiSanto 
Nancy Duncan, Director,
   Dancing Classrooms
Mary Durham
Eastern Athletic Club 
David Ebner
Mark Ellis 
Brian Ellner
Susan and Stanley Esikoff
Bob and Donna Esp
Vera Esposito
Virginia Everitt
Seth and Sara Faison 
Suzette Fandale
Andrea and Marty Fassman
Jill and Jim Fedge 
Cheryl Felice
    and Lorraine Mazza Kuehn
Melissa and Craig Fels
Michelle and Michael Ferrigno
Charles Ades Fishman
Roberta Fishman
Charles and Barbara Flagg
Dave Flamenbaum, South     
   Shore Wines & Liquors, Ltd
Anna Lou Fletcher 
    and Fredrick Haggard
Nancy Forem
Francis and Laurie Fosmire
Eric and Brenda Forsyth
Frank P Long Intermediate  
   School PTA 
Katherine and John Frankie
David Freiman
Barbara Gallagher
Joyce Gallo 
Amber and Mike Garrett 
Gateway Performing Arts   
   Center of Suffolk County
Beverly Geiger 
Get Up Stand Up,  
   Bellport Paddleboarding 
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph Giani
Courtney Gibson 
Keri Esp Gimpel
Barbara Giuliani-DeVito
Eloise and Nicholas Gmur 
Claire Goad
Good Steer 
Dr. Joseph and Tara Grasskemper 
Bill Griffith
Ed Groshans
Stephen Gross 
Susann Gude
Denise Guillermo 
Hagerman Fire Department

Hamlet Organic Garden
Ronald and Evonne Hammond
Harbor Crab Restaurant
F. Lane Hartwell
Susan and Arthur Hatzopoulos 
Mary Hawkes 
Anne Hayes and David Smith
Ira Hayes and David Cleaves
Carl Hedin and John Wieckes 
Joseph and Elaine Hendrie
Emily Hernandez 
Joel E. Hershey MD and Roy Eddey
Judy Hester 
Joan Hodgson 
Tim Hogan
Judith Hope
Sue and Rick Hornik
Samantha Fassman
Ed & Katrina Hughes
Peter Hutchings and 
   Martha Wolfgang
Jai Imbrey and Bob Apfel
Intrigue Salon 
Jefferson Tent Rental
Mary and Chris Joinnides
June Johnson
Dorothy Jones
Michael Douglas Jones 
Daryl Jordan 
   and Herman Washington
Joan and Michael Kaelin
Karl Ehmer's Pork Store
  of Patchogue
Roberta and Brad Karp
Kate Spade & Company
Francine Katzman
Jo Keim
Mona Kerins
Kilwin's Chocolates and Ice Cream
Waveney Klaiber
Knapp/Swezey Foundation, Inc.
Barbara and Edward Knowles
Jane Kober
Joseph C. Koesterer
Barbara Kouts
Kreamer St. PTA 
Kreb Cycle
La Margherita Pizzeria
Sanford and Elaine Lacks
Ed & Robin Lampert                                                                  
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Latimer
Richard Lealand 
Frank and Diane Lento
Jill Lento
Pamela and Tom Lerner
Le Rage 
Le Soir Restaurant 
Jacqueline Lester
Linda Leuzzi 
Long Island Advance
Alan and Gail Levenstein
Liberty Science Center 
George and Kathleen Loizides
Long Island Children's Museum
Long Island Ducks 
Long Island Maritime Museum
Lowe’s 
Tom & Consuelo Ludlam
Frances Magurno
Mama Lisa 
Nancy Marr
Angela Marschall,Cascading Joy
Geof Marschall,
   Gofree Improvements
Martha Clara Vineyards
Camille Masem
Hank and Karen Maust
Nicole and Roger May
Rona and Ian McKechnie 
Marilyn McKeown
James McPeak 
Medford Pastaria 
Charlie and Anne Meinhold

David Meitus 
   and Angela Westwater 
Al Messina
Louise Miller
Clyde Mitchell 
   and Maureen Donavan 
Michael Mizrahi and Jeff Davies
Mary and Ben Mojallali
Steven Molina
Steve and Robin Montick
Michael and Hwasoon Mullaney
Angela Muller
MVP Automotive
Donna and Gary Naftalis
Steve Narker
Renee Negron
Nancy Norman
Robert and Janet Nolan
Craig and Blanche Nurnberger
O'Sullivan Interior Design
Ocean Rich Distributors 
Veronica O’Neill 
Steve Orluck and Donald Callahan
Elles and Tom Oversluizen
Laurinel Owen
Painter's Restaurant
Pamela Lerner Home & Design
Panera Bread
Jamie Papandrea
Papa Nick's Pizza 
Thomas & Noelle Parente
Angelica and Clyde Parker
Emily Parry
Stacy Patanjo
Susan Pausel
Robert and Mary Pearce
Allan Pearsall
Anthony and Kathleen Pedatella
Mark Pethram,  
   Old Purchase Properties
Diane Pettit
Reverend Tom Philipp
Alice Phillips and Brian Mahon
Oliver Pilcher
Debi and Greg Pilger
Jill Pilger
Pilger-Skidmore Associates, Inc.
Sean Pilger
Barry Podgorsky
Jean Pokorny
Jill Porter
Porter's on the Lane
Leigh Powell
Rebecca Priemer 
Michelle Procida 
Brian and Susan Quatrale
Alice Quinn
Bob and Ann Quinn 
Velijko and Jelena Radeka
Ragtime Pizza 
Alonzo and Margaret Rand
Razing Hair 
Rohr Auto Works 
Rossana Randone
Ronnie Rau
Erin Rawitch
Pete and Robin Roe
Walter Roe
Nathan Rohrmeier
Pete and Diane Romano
Karl and Annie Rohrmeier
Christine Rosa-Ragona
Robert and Pamela Rosenberg
Marilyn Runyan
Ruvo Restaurant
Jim and Libby Ryan
Mary Samuels 
Mary Sanford
Susan Sangiamo and family
Maya Schindler 
Harold Schwarz
Ken Searles, Searles Graphics
Christine Schaeffer
Meaghan Shannon

Dan and Cindy Smith 
Harold and Melanie Snedcof
Stephen Sokolowski
South Bay Art Association
South Country Cleaners 
South Country Tavern
Spicy's Restaurant 
Springhill Hill Suites by Marriott
Irene Stahman
Steel and Velvet Barbershop
Sheldon and Florence Stiefeld
Cheryl Steinhauer
Darcy and Allen Stevens
John and Dava Stravinsky
Sunset Harbour 
Swezey Fuel Company, Inc.
Shirley and Charles Swift
Scott and Dana Swift 
Swiftway Beer and Soda
Fran Tabone
Ivana Tagliamonte 
Claudia Taylor
Monica Tetuan
The Bellport Restaurant
The Oar 
That Meetball Place
The Cheese Patch
The Rinx 
The Spa at Bellport 
Linda Theis
Roger and Sava Thomas 
Luann Thompson
TOLA.
Toros, Tapas and Tequila 
Patricia Trainor and Taylor Alonso
James and Caroline Tripp
Pat and George Trotta
Dwight Trujillo,
   The Bellport Silversmith
John and Lorelei Tuthill
Terry and Joanne Tuthill
Carol Tvelia
James Uzzi
Marty van Lith and Anita Cohen
Mark Van Wagner
John Vander Zalm,
   Vander Zalm Greenhouse
Fred and Marna Varney
Varney's Restaurant
James Vaughan and Susan Kahl
Verne W. Critz PTA 
John Clark Walker
Duane and Myrle Wall
Walt Disney World
Ginny and Press Waterman
Cynthia and Doug Watson
Jamie and Lorena Salcedo-Watson 
Joan Watson
We Do Windows of Yaphank
Stephen and Sigrid Weinstein
Barbara Weiser
Carol Weitner
Larry Wolhandler 
Eugene Westhoff 
   and Colette Girard
Ralph Weston
Graheme Williams 
   and Suzanne Smith
Tom and Ellen Williams
Beth Worley
Tom and Barbara Wright
Kerry Young
Chuck and Karen Zahradka
Frank and Deborah Zampariello
Michael Zanazzi
Gary and Diane Zanazzi

Thank-you, Thank-you, Thank-you.  You are a wonderful community of donors and contributors and you have all 
outdone yourselves this past year.  Congratulations on a job well done and please take a moment to know that your 

donation have tremendously grown the education experience to the students of the South County Central School 
District.  Our 19th Cocktail Party & Auction raised over $67,000 this year and we are providing valued grants, which 
will grow our students’ education and their experience in many fields.  Thank you for your continued generosity to 

the South Country Education Foundation and please choose to support us again, in the year to come.

Special thanks 
to Ruth Becker 

for her generous 
ongoing support!
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